
  
 

 

 
 
November 21, 2022         Sent Via: E-Filing 
 
 
Secretary to the Commission 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka KS 66604 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Joint Application of Consolidated Communications of Kansas Company d/b/a 

Consolidated Communications and Teleport Communications America, LLC for Approval of a 
Negotiated Interconnection Agreement. 

 
Dear Secretary: 
 
On November 17, 2022, Consolidated Communications of Kansas Company filed an application for 
approval of an Interconnection Agreement at as Docket 23-SFLT-469-IAT as referenced above.   
 
Consolidated would like to respectfully withdraw this application for approval as the other interconnecting 
party does not have the authority to operate in the area proposed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the email address below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Beth Westman 
Senior Regulatory Specialist 
Consolidated Communications 
beth.westman@consolidated.com 
207-535-4249 
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